Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
TIDAL INUNDATION ANALYSIS FOR BAKER COUNTY VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT

This Request for Proposal (RFP) is to obtain the services of a Vendor that provides environmental data analysis to assist the NEFRC in determining the extent, depth, and timing of tidal inundation along the tidally influenced portion of the St. Marys River (from the mouth to the furthest extent of the Florida-Georgia border that includes Baker County) as part of a Vulnerability Assessment being conducted by NEFRC for Baker County. A copy of the RFP can be obtained from our website at  http://www.nefrc.org.
Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m., Eastern Daylight Time (EDT), on Thursday, May 29, 2025. Proposals received after this date and time WILL NOT be considered.
